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   5th October 2022 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
Staff News  
I am delighted to welcome Ms Jenna Menzies to Dunbarney. Ms Menzies will be teaching Primary Seven this 
year. We are also welcoming Mrs Claire Allison as our new ECP in Nursery.  
 
I would also like to share that I have decided to retire at Christmas. I have loved being Head Teacher here at 
Dunbarney for the past ten years and it has been a privilege to work with such a dedicated staff team and 
lovely children. I also appreciate the support and kindness that families and the wider community have shown 
me over the years.  I have enjoyed working here at Dunbarney and will leave with many happy memories but 
know that the time is right for myself and my family for me to retire.  
 
The recruitment process for my replacement will start shortly. 
 
Halloween Disco 
The Halloween Disco will take place in the school hall on Thursday 27th October.  
The disco for Nursery to P3 is from 6pm to 7pm 
Children in P4 -P7 will have their disco from 7.15pm to 8.15pm.  
P4 children can attend either event. 
Entry is £4.00 per child [Cash at the door]  
Treats and sweets will also be available for sale. 
 
Parent Contact Evenings  
Parent Contact Evenings  will be on Thursday 3rd November (4pm – 7pm) and Tuesday 8th November (3.30-
6.00pm_.  We will be using  a new online appointment system which is available via ParentsPortal. Families will 
receive a link on Tuesday 25th October which will allow them to book  appointments.  
Any families who have not registered on Parent Portal should do so as soon as possible. Information about 
how to do this will been resent to unlinked families today.  
 
Wishing you all a peaceful and happy October Holiday  
 
A link to the October Live Active Programme is attached. 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Mary Mitchell 
Headteacher 
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